December 20, 1960

All officials present today.

SRC. Jr. Raley came in the morning. Mr. Lyon asked if the County road extended to the entrance of West St. Mary's Manor. Mr. Raley will advise the exact footage of this. During the heavy snow, the County rented the machinery from Ben A. Garner to remove the snow, and cost of same was \$10.00 per hr for 7 hrs- \$70.00.

Noble Beachum came to see about renewal of bus contract if he purchases a new bus. He did not want to purchase this bus u less his contract He was advised this would be done, in June 1961 when would be renewed. his present contract ends.

Mr. K.B. Duke came in for a short talk on matters pertaining to the office of Supervisors of Election.

Board adjourned at 1:30 pm

Leonard Softway president

December 27, 1960

Mr. Alvey was in for a short while. No activities of any kind at the Court House today. He left at 11 a.m. approved Leonard Softwey